
District 7  
 

Southeastern Connecticut Building Officials Association 

 
 

                        Peter W. Zvingilas, President 
          Kathy LaComb, Vice President 

           John Hogan, Secretary 
          

 
 
June, 27, 2022, 
 
Greg Wheeler, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, Al 35213 
 
Dear Mr. Wheeler and Nominating Committee Members, 
 
The Southeastern Connecticut Building Officials Association is pleased to endorse Ron Hampton to the 
board of directors Section D for the International Code Council.  Ron has demonstrated leadership and 
commitment to the building code profession that exemplifies what the International Code Council seeks 
in board members.  His involvement in several different committees demonstrates his commitment to 
the ICC and its success in the future.    
 
We hope that after the review process you consider to have Ron Hampton as a member of the ICC board 
of directors Section D. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Peter W. Zvingilas 
 
 
Peter W. Zvingilas 
President of SECTBO 


